
Little Hill Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Vina Pankhania 

Launceston Road, Wigston, Leicestershire, LE18 2GZ 
Telephone/Fax: 0116 281 1963 

E-mail: office@littlehill.leics.sch.uk 
Twitter: @LITTLEHILLSCH 
www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk 

Part of the OWLS Academy Trust 
 

 

 

 

Little Hill Primary School is part of the OWLS Academy Trust:  an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee, 
registered in England.  Company Number: 8537140; Registered office: Langmoor Primary School, Kenilworth Drive, 

Oadby, Leicester, LE2 5HS. 
 

Friday 22nd March, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 – Community Litter Pick 

 

 

On Monday 22nd April, it is ‘Earth Day’. One of the initiatives linked to Earth Day is ‘The Great Global 

Clean-up’. This year, the theme ‘Planet vs. Plastic’ focuses on removing plastic from our natural 

environment. 

 

To play our part in this, children in Year 2 will be taking part in an afternoon of litter picking around 

the Little Hill estate.  

 

Dates and time: 

- 2RD will be Tuesday 23rd April (please arrive at school for 1:15pm) 

- 2SM/AP will be Thursday 25th April (please arrive at school for 1:15pm) 

 

As always, please ensure your child is wearing suitable shoes and clothing. Even if it is a warm day, 

the children’s arms and legs will need to be fully covered for health and safety reasons. We will 

provide bin bags, gloves and litter picks.  

 

If you would like to join your child’s class as a volunteer for the afternoon, then you are more than 

welcome. Please sign-up HERE by Monday 15th April. I’m sure our local community would be 

extremely appreciative.  

 

 

 

Have a lovely Easter break.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                              
Mr S Williams     

Deputy Headteacher    

 

 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/5DLWHtu64z

